
 

 

  
 
10 March, 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers,   
 
Re Red Nose Day and appeal for Ukrainian refugees 
 
Next Friday, the 18 of March is Red Nose Day.  
 
We are awaiting a delivery of Red Noses which you will be pleased to learn are plastic free this year. 
Pupils will be able to purchase the noses as soon as they arrive for £1.50 during registration times 
next week (8.25am to 8.50am). Form B will bring them to classrooms. They may be worn to school 
next Friday and all proceeds will go to ‘Red Nose Day’. 
 
On the same day, Friday 18 March, we will also be holding a ‘blue and yellow’ non-uniform day and 
cake sale.  
 
The blue and yellow colours represent the Ukrainian flag and we are wearing them is support of the 
people of Ukraine who have been displaced by the war in their country. We will show our support 
with a group photo at school. Miss Alison is in touch with a charity organisation in Romania where 
she used to work. This organisation is supporting families escaping over the border from Ukraine. 
We are asking pupils for a donation of £1 to wear non-uniform in the colours of blue and yellow. 
Contributions will also be collected by pupils in form B on Friday morning. They will be sent directly 
to: 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ukrainianrefugeecrisisinsiretromania 
 
Our community is always very generous and compassionate towards people in need.  
 
We believe that this care for others is fostered during sensitive childhood education. We hope to 
model how we can think about and help people who suffering in difficult circumstances in the UK 
and abroad. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Kemp 

Teacher of Art and Form B Tutor 

St. Anne’s School  
Newtown 
Braye Road 
Alderney GY9 3XP 
+44 (0) 1481 822173 

Email: office@alderney.sch.gg 

Website: www.alderney.sch.gg 

Email: headteacher@alderney.sch.gg 
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